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I would like to add my sincere thanks to your tremendous 

efforts to raise funds to make life better for our beneficiaries. 

I also greatly appreciate the extraordinary efforts to raise 

some more money through the auction of the calligraphy, 

which received exciting, substantial and generous response 

from your members. I would not be surprised if many 

members also left behind their deposits.  

                      
 Thank you, “Remisiers with a Heart”.

Our vice-chairman, Mr. Hwang would like to convey his grateful thanks 
to you through the attached note.

Once again, thank you for making a difference to the lives of our 
beneficiaries and we look forward to your continued support.









 Lucky prize winner, Rowena Yeo 

Rachel Lim, Michael Tay, Albert Tye &

Albert Fong

Briefing by STC on picking a winner

Lucky prize winner, Vincent Khoo

A thorn among the roses! 



CIMB Securities DBS Vickers Securities

Kim Eng Securities Lim & Tan Securities

Phillip Securities

Upcoming Activities

2012 Jan 7	

Pre-CNY shopping to JB

2012 Jan 12	

Talk on Feng Shui by 

Grand Master Raymond Lo, 

organised by Singapore 

Pools

2012 Mar	

26th AGM to be held

at SGX Auditorium




